
	

	

2nd December 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Christmas Celebrations and Charity Events – Thursday 19th December 
 
As we approach the end of the school year and the festive season, we are excited to share our plans to 
celebrate together. On Thursday, 19th December, we will be holding a variety of optional events to mark the 
occasion and help support a wonderful cause. 
 
The day will include: 
 

1. Christmas Lunch – Students can enjoy a festive meal in school to get into the holiday spirit. Please note 
that all Key Stage 4 students are entitled to a free school meal, so parents/carers do not need to make 
additional arrangements for this. 

2. £1 Christmas Jumper/Non-Uniform Day – Students are encouraged to wear their most festive 
Christmas jumpers and/ students can choose to come to school in non-uniform; all for a £1 donation. 
 

All proceeds raised from Christmas Jumper/Non-Uniform Day will go to Children in Need, helping to make a 
difference in the lives of those who need it most. 
 
Please remember that both events are optional. Students who wish to participate in Christmas Jumper/Non-
Uniform Day must bring cash, as we do not have a card machine. Change will be available on the day if needed. 
 
We look forward to celebrating with your children and spreading some holiday cheer while supporting an 
important cause. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we wish you and your families a very happy holiday season. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
Julia Kibela 
Assistant Principal 


